
Responding to Pharmaceutical  
Opioid-related Problems 
 

A resource to support prescribers 

 
The National Centre for Education and Training on Addiction (NCETA)  

is pleased to announce the launch of its latest resource  
to support prescribers who have patients  

with pharmaceutical opioid-related problems.

This brief resource has been tailored to help clinicians respond to the:
•	 increasing harms stemming from pharmaceutical opioid use
•	 challenges experienced by prescribers when responding to patient 

needs.

Copies will be available after the launch in hard print, on USB, or from  
www.nceta.flinders.edu.au.

Resource Launch 
Friday 8 Feb 2019
11am – 12 noon

Flinders University Building 
Level 10, Room 10.3
182 Victoria Square, Adelaide

RSVP
Monday 4 Feb 2019
Stacey Appleton
nceta@flinders.edu.au

Lunch will follow the resource launch
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